Valleyview Library Newsletter





Grade 3 Library Classes Read at Fox Nursing Home!

On Tuesday, May 3rd and Wednesday, May 4th the 3rd grade library classes took a walking field trip to the Fox Hospital Nursing Home to read children's books to the residents in honor of

National Children's Book Week. The students had a terrific time, and it was a very positive and rewarding experience for all involved. Visit the library's Facebook page to see more photos from this annual community-outreach event...











All K-5 students recently chose 2 free books to keep during the Spring RIF (Reading Is Fundamental) distribution, 5th grade library students who completed a recent Internet Safety unit received certificates of completion, 2nd graders have begun a mammals research project, and K-1 library students enjoyed books by Author of the Month Oliver Jeffers in May. That's the Buzz!

MUFFINS WITH MOMS in the library!

On the morning of Friday, May 13th, Kindergarten students and their moms spent an hour in the library enjoying breakfast and books together! Kids and their moms ate, drank, and read books together, while moms also had an oppoprtunity to get a tour of the library from their Kindergartener and to meet Mr. Parmerter. A fun time was had by all, and Kindergarten dads will be invited to a similar "Donuts with Dads" event in

the library in
June - RSVP
flyers will be
sent home
soon!







4th Grade Local History Project!

Various Valleyview 4th graders are joining other Oneonta 4th graders by participating in the Greater Oneonta Historical Society's annual Local History Contest. This year's research project theme is "The History of my

School!" and after all projects are submitted by May 21st, a reception for participants & winners will be held at the History Center on main street on June 7th. Good luck to all!

